
MINISTRY OF WORKS AND TRANSPORT
Corporate Communication Unit

TUESDAY 28TH DECEMBER, 2021

MEDIA RELEASE

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the public that the validity of 

2021 Priority Bus Route (PBR) Permits will expire on Friday 31st December, 2021.

As such, members of the public are reminded that unauthorised use of the Priority Bus 

Route will result in the issue of a Fixed Penalty Notice in the amount of two thousand 

dollars ($2,000.00) and six (6) Demerit Points.

Authorised holders of Permits are advised to adhere to and pay particular attention to 

the conditions stipulated on PBR Permits to avoid being fined.

The Ministry thanks the public for its usual cooperation.

Please be guided accordingly.

For further information and updates, visit   
www.mowt.gov.tt and official

social media pages.
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